
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 Pupils     16 March 2022 
 
Admission to Secondary School in September 2022 
 
May I remind all parents that the deadline to accept your child’s Secondary school place was 
4.30pm on Friday 11 March 2022. This deadline has now been extended into next week and 
it is very important that you get in touch with us if you have not done so already.  
 
This only applies to parents whose children have been offered places at one of the following 
schools 
 

 Boldon School 

 Harton Academy 

 Jarrow School 

 Mortimer Community College 

 St Josephs Catholic Academy 

 St Wilfrids RC College 
 
Parents who have yet to respond will also receive a reminder letter directly to their home 
address. 
 
This is a generic message to all parents so if you have already applied for your child’s 
school place please ignore this letter. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Christine Henderson 
Christine Henderson 
Governors Support and School Admissions Manager 
 


